





April 8,2013
Number: 2013-025

Mr. Tony Smith

Superintendent

Oakland Unified School District
1025 2nd ue

Oakland, California 94606

Dear Mr. Smith:

This letter is to inform you that the Trustees of The Stocker Foundation met on March 23, 2013 and
have awarded the Oakland Unified School District a $50,000 grant. Enclosed, please find a check in
the amount of $50, 0. A// funds are to be used toward the Leveled Library Expansion project.

Included with this letter are two copies of the grant contract. Please sign both copies and send one
back to the Foundation office immediately.

Also included is a copy of The Stocker Foundation’s Evaluation Report Guidelines to assist you in
the development of a final report to be submitted at the conclusion of the project.

The Stocker Foundation welcomes any photographs that could be forwarded to our office, which
captures the essence of the awarded grant and furthers the mission of the Oakland Unified School
District. These photographs may be used in upcoming Foundation publications. Please provide a
description and release for each photo (see enclosed form).

The Trustees and staff of The Stocker Foundation are delighted to support this project and wish you

every success in meeting your outlined goals. ..1ank you for your dedication and hard work. If you
have any questions, please feel free to call.
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Sincerely,

Enclosures
1. Check
2. Qrant contract (2 copies)
3. Evaluation report guidelines
4, ™ or = of



